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31st January 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Covid-19 Update 31.01.22 
 

I write with further information regarding the number of identified cases of Coivd-19 within our 
school community.  
 
We have received notification this morning that a member of Class 4 has tested positive for Covid-19 
over the weekend.  
 
With this new case identified in class 4 all children in this class should now be undertaking daily 
lateral flow tests. As the children would have last been in close contact on Friday please can they 
continue to test for five days from today.  
 
We will continue with the measures we have in place – good hand and respiratory hygiene as well as 
ventilation. Classes of children are being kept apart inside the building and extra-curricular clubs for 
the rest of this term are cancelled.  
 
I am pleased to be able to let you know that we are able to recommence Before School Childcare 
Service from Tuesday, 1st February, those with bookings for this week have been notified by 
telephone today.  
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs  
As you know these remain suspended until Monday, 21st February. Monies already paid will be held 
on your account and applied to Term 5/6 club attendance or refunded if your child does not attend a 
club/clubs in the summer term.  
 
As always, thank you for your ongoing support and understanding with these matters.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


